SINGLE MEETING REVIEW: PHARMACY SERVICES IN HILLINGDON

Committee name	Health and Social Care Select Committee
Officer reporting	Nikki O'Halloran, Democratic Services
Papers with report	Appendix A – Draft Scoping Report
Ward	All

HEADLINES

To enable the Committee to note discuss the effectiveness of the wellbeing bus pilot that was undertaken in the Heathrow Villages and the actions that are going to be taken to provide health services in that area going forward.

RECOMMENDATION

That the Health and Social Care Select Committee receives information about the provision of pharmacy services in Hillingdon and, where appropriate, makes recommendations to Cabinet in relation to these services.

SUPPORTING INFORMATION

At the Health and Social Care Select Committee meeting on 24 July 2024, Members of the Health and Social Care Select Committee requested that a single meeting review be undertaken in relation to pharmacies and the delivery of front-line services. As the services provided by pharmacies had an impact on GPs, it was agreed that this single meeting review be undertaken first. At the meeting on 9 October 2024, it was agreed that this single meeting review be held on 12 November 2024.

Implications on related Council policies

The role of the Select Committees is to make recommendations on service changes and improvements to the Cabinet, who are responsible for the Council's policy and direction.

How this report benefits Hillingdon residents

Select Committees directly engage residents in shaping policy and recommendations and the Committees seek to improve the way the Council provides services to residents.

Financial Implications

None at this stage.

Legal Implications

None at this stage.

BACKGROUND PAPERS

NIL.

Health and Social Care Select Committee – 12 November 2024 Classification: Public